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May’s meeting and dinner took place at Don and Carole
Monroe’s home. Don & Carole served up a tasty feast of
chicken and rice. All the sides complemented the antre’e .
While the meal was being prepared, President Steven Johnson
started the meeting. First, he thanked everyone for coming.



Next, he wished Kathy Merz and Jim Wells a Happy Birthday
and Steve and Connie Elliott a Happy Anniversary. In
attendance were Roger & Shirley Nagel, Ron Pelc & Jackie
Frost, Steven & Norma Johnson, Lynn Kossow & Lori Dean,
Jim & Jan Wells, Fred & Beverly Schaefer, Leonard & Elaine
Gregory, Luis & Angie Escobedo, Ford & Phyllis Cauffiel, Pat
Stoeckley & Steve and Don & Carol Monroe.

Our Vice-President, Don Monroe, had information on a “67”
T-bird for-sale for $14,000.00 Very clean!!! The car has won
over 200 awards. Also, he had a suggestion on doing a road trip
to people with small car collections and afterwards stopping for
a bite to eat. Everyone was interested. Don and Ron Bush will
be putting it together.

Our Treasurer, Ron Pelc, gave us an update on our balance after
membership dues were paid and expenditures were subtracted.

Secretary, Norma Johnson gave an account of our last meeting.

Old business- Merritt Higbie is in Oak Openings Charter Senior
Living @ 6805 W Sylvania Ave., Sylvania, OH. We talked about
going and seeing Merritt as a group. Steven Johnson is going to
look into the protocol of the facility.

We also welcomed new members- Ray & Tammy Jones



New Business- We welcomed another new member Earl E
Jones.

Louie Escobedo announced a car show @ The Jeep Plant on
Father’s Day, June 15" from 11-2. The address is Toledo North
Assembly Plant, 4400 Chrysler Dr., Toledo, OH.

Pat Stoeckley found a T-Bird thing in her garage and wanted to
know if anyone is interested.

Fred Schaefer made an announcement about The Northwest
Ohio Barbershop & Barbecue Festival I Oregon, OH on
Saturday, June 7" at 12:00 P.M.

Our next meeting will be at Bray Seymour’s Homestead for a
pot-luck cookout on June 8" @ 1:00 P.M. Hosted by Seymour
Bray & Ron Bush

Motion to close the meeting was 1* by Jim Wells and 2™ by Ford
Cauffiel



